VIDEO VISITATION INFORMATION

Cost per call: $5.00/20 minutes

Only visitors on the inmate’s approved visiting list and those who are approved in advance by the facility
Warden or designee are authorized to have video visits with the inmate population.

Friends and family must register their accounts for video visitation at: https://securustech.net/video-
products/steps-to-register/. Visitors must submit a picture of themselves and a picture of their current
government picture ID when registering for video visits. Attorneys must submit a picture of themselves,

a picture of their current government picture 1D, and their active bar card when registering for video visits.

Visitors must schedule visitation during inmate’s scheduled visiting period. All visits must be requested
by the visitor at least 24-hours in advance and the facility will receive notification of the request to
determine approval.

All video visit visitors must be dressed in proper attire as identified in Policy 24.03-6, or subsequent policy.
Inmates must be in proper attire, similar to the facility dress code for "face-to-face" visits during video
visitation sessions and must maintain an appropriate demeanor.

All video visits are monitored by facility staff, who are authorized to terminate a call for any violation of
the rules or any unforeseen event that could be considered an emergency or breach of security. Approved
staff members can see and hear what is being said from both the visitor and the inmate. These staff
members can also terminate visits for any misconduct by either party. All video visits will be monitored
and are recorded. Attorney video visits are privileged so they cannot be monitored or recorded, but the
visit is logged.

If the scheduled visit does not take place or starts late due to the inmate or the visitor, the $5.00 fee will
still be charged. If the scheduled visit does not take place due to unforeseen circumstances by the
department, there will not be a charge to the inmate's account.

Inmates must stay seated in front of the Securus Video Visitation (SVV) Unit for the entirety of the session.
Inmates cannot invite or allow other inmates to take partin the video visit.
Other individuals who have not been pre-approved cannot take partin the video visitation session.

Inappropriate conversations, that could lead to the termination of a video visit, include but are not limited
to: any conversation or action that is considered sexual in nature, any discussion regarding the
commission of a crime, gang recruitment/activity, or conversations regarding any other illicit activity.

Pictures, letters, and other documents cannot be displayed by either party during video visitation sessions.

*Attorneys are exempt from this prohibition as long as it is in the course of conducting their official legal
work.

Inmates will be notified in advance of their visitation session ending starting 3 minutes prior to
termination and then 2 minutes, and then 1 minute.



